

December 3, 2008


Katherine
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Tariff Section
P. O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250


Dear Ms. Katherine,

Please find attached tariff #13 for BC-000101. The replaces Tariff #12. 

Reasons for the new Tariff:

1. Rate increase. The rate increase is to help try and keep up with the following expenses:
a. Fuel
b. Insurance
c. Health Benefits
d. Wages
e. Moorage

These expenses have been greater than inflation for the past 3 years.
2. Show our new schedule. 

Thank your assistance in filing this new Tariff. 

Sincerely, 


Kevin H. Moore
CFO, Argosy LP
(206) 623-1445 x180
